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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Children in Willow class will be learning to play the violin this term as part of our music curriculum. This is a fantastic 
opportunity for us all.  

Children will be expected to take their violin home, to look after it and to practise regularly throughout the week. Our 
lesson will be on a Friday morning, with Mrs Dalgliesh from Lincolnshire Music Service, so violins will need to be in 
school every Friday morning.  

If you have any questions then please ask. I hope you will enjoy your child sharing their musical talents with you at 
home!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Ward   
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